

## **Foothill College Accreditation 2011**

## Fall 2010 Update

Greetings College Community,

The Foothill College Accreditation Steering Committee met Monday, Oct. 4 and established an updated calendar for our self study process. In order to have our first draft of the self study document assembled by January of 2011, we have asked Standard Teams to provide their **first drafts** to the Steering Committee by **Nov. 8**.

As your college Accreditation Liaison Officer, I will be presenting the new timeline at the Planning and Resource Council meeting Wednesday, Oct. 6, for feedback and approval. I want to thank the many people participating in the standard teams for their outstanding work and for moving our process forward so we can meet our pending deadlines.

## **Accreditation Survey Update**

The Office of Institutional Research and Planning is distributing an accreditation survey to the governance groups over the next two weeks for feedback. The goal is to distribute the survey to students, faculty and staff by the week of Oct. 22. Please complete the survey when you receive it as it is critical we have a strong response to inform our work on the self study. More information will be published as we get closer to the distribution date.

I will continue to keep the college community informed as we move forward, and please check the Accreditation 2011 website frequently for resources, updated information, and related documents at:

http://www.foothill.edu/president/2011.php

## Thank you!

\_

Kurt Hueg, M.B.A.
Associate Vice President, External Relations
Foothill College
huegkurt@foothill.edu
(650) 949-7645
(650) 941-4641-Fax
Foothill College...Upgrade...Advance